
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting 
of the Performing Arts and Cultural Affairs 
Subcommittee of the Arts and Cultural 
Affairs Commission scheduled Thursday, 
June 13, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Performing Arts and Cultural Affairs 
Subcommittee will be held Thursday, July 11, 2013 at 5 p.m. at 
West Hollywood City Hall in the Community Conference Room, 
located at 8300 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood. 
 
 
 
 
 


